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Corlie Steyn

From: Corlie Steyn
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 11:30 AM
To: Peter Cloete
Subject: RE: Proposed Veld PV North Energy Facility and proposed Veld PV South Energy 

Facility on the remainder of farm (53) Haramoep / Voorgestelde Veld PV Noord 
Energie Fasiliteit en Veld PV Suid Fasiliteit op die restant van plaas (53) Haramoep: 
Draft BARs

Dear Peter,  
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
We take note of your request and will await your comment by Friday 31 January 2020. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Corlie Steyn MPhil, Environmental Management       
Senior Consultant, Environment and Planning, Aurecon  
T + 27 44 8055421 F +27 44 8055454  
Corlie.Steyn@aurecongroup.com  
Suite 201, 2nd Floor, Bloemhof Building, 65 York Street, George South Africa 6529  
PO Box 509, George 6530 South Africa  
aurecongroup.com 
 

 

      

 
 
From: Peter Cloete <peter.denc87@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 11:26 AM 
To: Corlie Steyn <Corlie.Steyn@aurecongroup.com> 
Subject: FW: Proposed Veld PV North Energy Facility and proposed Veld PV South Energy Facility on the remainder 
of farm (53) Haramoep / Voorgestelde Veld PV Noord Energie Fasiliteit en Veld PV Suid Fasiliteit op die restant van 
plaas (53) Haramoep: Draft BARs 
 
Dear Corlie  
Herewith I would like to request extension of the commenting period for the above mentioned applications. The 
Department are in the process of finalising the comments and it will be forward for your attention by Friday, 31 
January 2020.  
 
Hope it is in order  
 
Best regards  
Mr. Peter Cloete (Pr. Sci. Nat.)  
Production Scientist: Grade A: District Ecologist  
Northern Cape Department Environment and Nature Conservation  
C/O Voortrekker and Magasyn Street  
Springbok  
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Tel: 027 718 8800 
 
 
 
 
  


